From: Bill Blevins
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 3:19 PM
To: Kirby, DeDe
Subject: Interchange subcommittee comments
Interchange Subcommittee comments: The timing of the commercial and reliability approvals for interchange as listed in the proposed Coordinate Interchange R05001 business practice implies the approvals by the commercial entities is coincident with the Reliability Approvals. The NERC Reliability Approvals should occur after the commercial approval has been completed. This would mean a serial type process and the timing table in R05001 needs to be adjusted to reflect this practice. The reliability checks need to occur after the commercial approvals have been completed. The commercial approvals should occur before the Request for Interchange (RFI) transition to the Arranged Interchange and then distributed to the Interchange Authority (IA) as Arranged Interchange for Reliability Assessment. 
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